
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 
DATE: 2/12/2024 12:00:00 AM  
SUBJECT: Duluth Police Respond to Report of Armed Robbery  
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer  
 
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Armed Robbery  
CASE NO.: 24019135  
INCIDENT DATE: 2/11/2024 12:00:00 AM  
 

 

Duluth Police Respond to Report of Armed Robbery

11:30 a.m. 2/13/24 UPDATE:

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the individual in the below photo. The individual 
is the suspect in the armed robbery that occurred on Sunday, February 11 at approximately 7 p.m. in the 1300 block of E 9th 
Street.

The individual in the photo is seen wearing a grey face/head covering, white t-shirt, grey zip-up jacket, white gloves, black 
pants, and black slip on shoes.

If you have any information, or know who the individual in the photo is, you are encouraged to call DPD’s Violent Crimes Unit 
at (218)-730-5050 and reference ICR# 24019135. You can also submit an anonymous tip by texting keyword ‘DPDTIP’ and 
your tip to 847411.

9:30 a.m. 2/12/24 ORIGINAL:

At approximately 7 p.m., Sunday, February 11, Duluth Police Officers responded to the 1300 block of E 9th St for a report of an 
armed robbery. The suspected individual fled the area prior to officers' arrival.

An undisclosed amount of money was taken and no one was injured during this incident.

This remains a very active and ongoing investigation and no further information will be released at this time.
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For more information contact:  
Public Information Officer, Mattie Hjelseth at (218) 730-

5434 or mhjelseth@duluthmn.gov



 

   

   


